http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=77216

Brown Co road closure planned
(KNZA)--A Brown County road closure is planned.

The county announced Wednesday that Nighthawk Road will be closed between
220th and 230th Roads for about a month for a bridge repair project.

Those with questions can contact the Brown County Road and Bridge
Department at 785-740-0943.
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